
Special Demand Notice for Payment 

 

We regret to inform you that we have not yet received payment of your 

national health insurance premiums (tax) despite our having reminded you of the 

matter in writing and by other means. In order to ensure fairness in sharing the 

burden of insurance premiums, the City cannot allow any further delay and asks 

that you immediately make payment of the amount due. 

 

Payment due date: August 18, 2023 

Payment locations: Health Insurance Section (Kurume City Hall, 1st floor), 

Citizen Welfare Sections of individual General Branch Offices, 

and Civic Centers 

 

*Failure to make the said payment by the designated due date will result in our 

investigating your assets and possibly seizing them at any time under the 

relevant law. If there are circumstances preventing you from paying your 

insurance premiums, please consult with the staff in charge at the Health 

Insurance Section (on the 1st floor of the City Hall) or the Citizen Welfare 

Section of any of the General Branch Offices. 

*If you have already made payment, please accept our apologies and disregard 

this notice. 

*For the amount in arrears, please refer to the detailed statement. 

Note: Your arrears status stated in this notice is as of the 18th of July. 

 

 

Health Insurance Section, Kurume City Hall [Direct line: 0942-30-9031] 

[Fax: 0942-30-9751] 

Citizen Welfare Section, Tanushimaru General Branch Office [Direct line: 0943-72-2112] 

Citizen Welfare Section, Kitano General Branch Office [Direct line: 0942-78-3552] 

Citizen Welfare Section, Jojima General Branch Office [Direct line: 0942-62-2112] 

Citizen Welfare Section, Mizuma General Branch Office [Direct line: 0942-64-2312] 

 

 

 


